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Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub :  A letter sent by Convenors of CBPRO dated 07.08.2018 to affiliates of CBPRO. 

 

We reproduce hereunder the above letter for information of members. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 
 
Dated 07.08.2018 

 
Dear Comrades,  
  
The above meeting requested by CBPRO and AIBRF is now likely to take place on17th August, a 
day before UFBU'S next meeting With IBA. 
  
Our Meeting scheduled for 8th August with the leaders of AIBEA, NCBE and AIBOC had to be 
changed due to sad demise of the beloved sister of Shri S. C. Jain, General Secretary, AIBRF. 
  
However, we have given our views regarding IBA Medical Insurance Scheme to Leaders of AIBEA, 
NCBE and AIBOC. We will further discuss the issue with them after coming to know the 
developments of UFBU -IBA meeting on 8th August. 
  
With Regards, 
  
Yours Comradely, 
  
A .Ramesh Babu    K. V .Acharya  
        Joint Conveners CBPRO  
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